
Spread a Little Sunshine in Honor of Emily Arin Fleming 

 

On Sunday, April 30, 2017, Stillman Valley High School 

will be holding a memorial walk/run in honor of Emily 

Fleming.  Emily was a student at SVHS and tragically lost 

her life in a car accident on September 4, 2015.   

Emily was very involved in her school and her 

community.  She played basketball, soccer, and cheered 

for her school football team.  She was on student council, 

president of the National Honor Society, and was 

awarded Illinois State Scholar.  She was a lead in the 

2015 musical Pippin, and she was very active in the 

school’s choir and band.  Every summer Emily went with 

her church youth group on a mission trip.  She also 

mentored younger peers by being a breakout group 

leader for her youth group. 

 

Emily had a loveable personality and became friends 

with everyone she met.  She was a devoted friend and 

family member who was always there.  Emily will be 

forever missed but never forgotten.   

 
The memorial walk/run is a fundraiser for a scholarship that will be awarded to two students this year 
and each year as funds continue.  The criteria for the scholarship include maintaining a 3.5 GPA while 
managing a challenging course load.  They must be well-rounded students involved in school athletics, 
clubs, and activities, as well as being involved in church and the community. 
 
As a thank you to you, your business will be listed at the event as a sponsor.  If you have any questions, 
please feel free to contact Tamara Wood at (815) 645-2230 x5101 or by email at 
twood@mail.meridian223.org.  Any donations can be mailed to the following address: 
 
Tamara Wood, Student Council Advisor 
Stillman Valley High School 
425 S. Pine Street 
Stillman Valley, IL  61084 
 
Thank you for your consideration of a donation, 
 
Stillman Valley High School Student Council & National Honor Society 
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